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Friday 18th November 2022 

 

 

 

Nursery and Reception 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Christmas is coming fast and we have been busy rehearsing for our Christmas Show on 6th and 7th 

December. 

  

We would like to invite parents / carers to come and watch the performance on one of the following 

dates: 

 

Tuesday 6th December at 2pm 

Wednesday 7th December at 10am 

 

Please can your child come to school dressed in either a Christmas jumper or party clothes on these two 

days. 

We would like to thank you in advance for your support. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Webb and Mrs Robinson 
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